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MES CAIRO KEEP EGYPT WARM APPEAL 2023
S HELP US TO SUPPORT THE ANA ELL MASRY FOUNDATION AND

TOGETHER WE CAN HELP YOUNG PEOPLE STAY WARM AGAIN

THIS WINTER
PLEASE SEND IN YOUR DONATIONS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

KEEP EGYPT WARM 2023 i m

As temperatures drop and winter approaches fast,
we need to consider the plight of others who are
less fortunate than ourselves. There are many
young people in Egypt’s disadvantaged
communities who rely on our help through the
harsh winter months. Their health and wellbeing is
positively impacted by the contributions we make
through our annual KEEP EGYPT WARM charity
campaign.

ANA EL MASRY - I, THE EGYPTIAN

This is not the first time that MES Cairo has
supported the Ana El Masry Foundation of Egypt.

Our previous campaign was met with great
enthusiasm and generosity by our Primary and
Secondary students and their families. We
collected an impressive three buses full of clothes

and gifts to give to the children sheltered by the MES CAIRO STUDENTS
Ana El Masry Foundation. SERVING THE COMMUNITY
https://anaelmasry.org/ We are proud to have teamed up with The Ana
El Masry charity again this year, bringing the MES
r n Cairo family together to make a significant
ﬁ 7- difference to so many young people in need.
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Our annual KEW campaigns give our students
many wonderful opportunities to give back to their

community and to engage in service on a grand
scale, uniting the whole of the MES Cairo family in
support of a great cause.

Please encourage your child to participate in the
many events taking place at school.

WWW.mescairo.com



HOW CAN YOU HELP?

Please donate items from the list below

¢ Blankets

e Winter clothing, especially children’s sizes.
Clothes must be in good condition. New items are
preferred, however gently-used items are suitable
as long as they are properly cleaned and ready for
distribution. Please do not send school uniform
items.

¢ Food items including tinned food, rice, pasta,
dried food such as fuul/lentils, cooking oil

e New Toys

We will collect your contributions from Wednesday
8th November through Thursday 14th December
2023. Collection boxes will be located around school
campus; students, staff and parents may bring items
into school at any time. Class Dojos (Primary) and
House Points (Secondary and Primary) will be earned
for every contribution.

Please support this worthy cause and help us to spread
warmth this winter. Our target is to have at least one
contribution to our collection from every child at MES
Cairo.

You may deliver items to the front desk, or send them
in with your child(ren). Collection boxes will be
located in the Primary and Secondary Atriums, as well
as in the Front Desk area.

KEEP EGYPT WARM OPERATION
QUILT PATCHWORK

As part of the Keep Egypt Warm initiative, on 30th
November 2023 we will once again cover the school
field.

Primary students in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6, and Secondary
students in Y/G 7 & 8 and Y/G/DP12 are requested to
bring a blanket into school on or before 30th November
2023 to support this worthwhile challenge. We ask that
students buy a new blanket or find a gently used
blanket to donate. Winter-weight blankets only please
not sheets, towels or baby cot blankets.

All participating students who have brought in a
blanket donation will then help to arrange the blankets
on the school field between 8.00am and 9.00am.

WWW.mescairo.com
Thank you in advance for your generous donations to this very worthy cause




